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January 4, 2021

To New Students and Their Family Members

Nagaoka University of Technology
President AZUMA Nobuhiko

Cancellation of FY2021 Entrance Ceremony

In view of the spread of COVID-19, we have decided to cancel the undergraduate and graduate entrance ceremonies,

which were scheduled on April 5 (Monday), 2021.

The situation of COVID-19 in Japan is still unforeseeable as the virus keeps spreading not only to Tokyo and Kinki
metropolitan areas, but also to rural areas. Infected case with COVID-19 have also been confirmed in Niigata
Prefecture.

As we fully understand that entrance ceremony is a momentous event to mark a significant turning point celebrating
anew start for new students and their family members, we have been discussing and giving extra attention to review

the possibility to hold the event.

However, we have reached this hard decision of cancelling the ceremony, in consideration of the need both to

prioritize the health and safety of everyone and to implement protective measures against the spread of COVID-19.

The ceremony will be canceled, but we sincerely welcome all new students to enroll.

We kindly ask your understanding and cooperation.

(Contact for inquiries regarding this matter)
Section of Administrative Affairs, Division of
Administrative Affairs, Nagaoka University of
Technology

Tel 0258-47-9204
e-mail so-soumu@jcom.nagaokaut.ac.jp




